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December 2024 
 
Re: Class of 2024 Awards Evening  
 
Dear Class of 2024 Student,  
 
We are delighted to invite you back to Netherhall Learning Campus High School Class of 2024 Awards 
Evening which takes place on Thursday 16th January 2025 from 5:30pm. 
 
This will be an opportunity to celebrate your achievements at Netherhall Learning Campus, collect 
GCSE certificates and potentially receive awards from subject areas you studied. 
 
We actively encourage you to bring family members, with a limit of 3 other guests alongside yourself. 
 
In order to book in to the event, please complete the online form linked below (web link and QR code) 
by Friday 10th January 2025. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/cpV1ptwmCt 
 

 
 
If you have any questions about the event then please contact Marcus Shufflebottom on 
shufflebottomm@nlconline.org.uk 
 
We look forward to celebrating your successes at the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Heather Johnson 
Head of School 
 


